
Dear Rockford Bank & Trust,

I am writing to thank Rockford Bank & 

Trust for the outstanding service rendered 

by Michael Kalodimos in negotiating 

our new mortgage loans. In July 2007, 

Michael closed on two loans for us, 

Pilgrim Baptist Church and Pilgrim  

Village Community Development 

Corporation. Michael’s expertise, integrity, 

flexibility, passion, and client focus made 

a big difference in our decision to award 

our business to Rockford Bank & Trust.

I pray that our business relationship 

grows with your bank. Please extend  

to Michael our hearty appreciation and  

let him know that all the members of 

Pilgrim Baptist Church value him.

Kenneth R. Board 
Senior Pastor 
Pilgrim Baptist Church, Rockford, IL

Having faith and 
trust in the strengths 

 of our people.

Relationship Driven Results
Rockford Bank & Trust



Dear friends at First Wisconsin  

Bank & Trust,

First Wisconsin Bank and Trust is an 

excellent business bank. What makes 

a great business bank? People who 

take the time to truly understand your 

business. Our banker, George Justice 

takes the extra time to understand our 

markets and our challenges. He then 

proposes products and services that 

best fit our needs. George also takes the 

time to review the financial state of our 

business and offers sound advice that is 

critical to us in making decisions. When  

running a business, you can’t wear all  

of the hats. First Wisconsin Bank and 

Trust is part of our management team.

MaryBeth Wiberg Springer 
Vice-President/GM 
Therm-Tech of Waukesha, WI

Our people become valuable  
members of the team.

Relationship Driven Results
First Wisconsin Bank & Trust



Dear Cedar Rapids Bank & Trust,

On behalf of the United Way of East 

Central Iowa, we would like to thank you 

for your enthusiastic participation in the 

2007 Day of Caring! We greatly appreciate 

your commitment to United Way and our 

community. Please pass a huge “thank 

you” to your employees who gave of their 

time and energy to help complete the 

service projects.

During this year’s Day of Caring, nearly 

1,000 volunteers from 46 companies and 

organizations joined together to complete 

over 100 service projects. Your generous 

gift of allowing staff members to give of 

their time and talents was a tremendous 

help to our United Way partner agencies, 

United Way’s Corridor Volunteer agencies 

and all the individuals that they serve.

Thank you again for your support and 

commitment to strengthening our 

communities!

Jennifer Sweeney & Renee Litfin 
United Way of East Central Iowa

Our people impact the lives that 
make up our communities.

Relationship Driven Results
Cedar Rapids Bank & Trust



Dear friends at Quad City Bank & Trust,

On behalf of the physicians of the Rock 

Island County Medical Society and the 

Scott County Medical Society, we wish 

to thank you for your attentiveness 

to our accounts. The ease of doing 

business provided by the service of your 

employees in our dealings with Quad 

City Bank & Trust has streamlined the 

workings of our office. You are to be 

commended for your employees who 

have assisted us achieve that goal.

When we moved to Quad City Bank & 

Trust two years ago, it was for the ability 

to deal one-on-one with an account 

representative who could advise us, 

on a timely basis, about various types 

of business accounts and investment 

opportunities. The move was precipitated 

by our need for personal relationships 

and your bank has certainly followed 

through in all areas.

Again, on behalf of the physician 

members of the Rock Island County 

Medical Society and the Scott County 

Medical Society, thank you for fulfilling 

your promise to provide us with a higher 

level of banking.

Sameena Ahmed, M.D. 
President 
Rock Island County Medical Society

Nidal Harb, M.D. 
President 
Scott County Medical Society

Lives made easier through  
the attentiveness  of our people.

Relationship Driven Results
Quad City Bank & Trust


